
As Adopted by the Senate

 134th General Assembly 

 Regular Session  S. R. No. 82

 2021-2022 

Senator Thomas

A   R E S O L U T I O N

Honoring the Wesley Education Center for Children and 

Families on its One Hundredth Anniversary.

WHEREAS, The members of the Senate of the 134th General Assembly 
of Ohio are pleased to pay tribute to the Wesley Education Center for 
Children and Families on the celebration of its One Hundredth 
Anniversary; and

WHEREAS, Congratulations are certainly in order, and it is fitting 
that the Wesley Education Center for Children and Families be 
commemorated as one of the area’s most beloved childcare institutions. 
Over the past century, it has effectively responded to an array of 
local needs by introducing countless youngsters to the benefits of 
knowledge, the delights of friendship, and the value of excellence; 
and

WHEREAS, The Wesley Education Center for Children and Families has 
never experienced a shortage of able instructors, efficient 
administrators, or eager pupils who could be relied upon to nurture 
and enrich each other. Indeed, the remarkable people who currently 
direct and sustain the establishment have served area residents with 
vision and vigor by initiating and supporting many edifying works and 
programs, and they have proven daily that they understand the 
importance of perpetuating the virtues of the past while embracing the 
ideals of the future; and

WHEREAS, Early childhood education is vital to our nation’s 
continued economic and social well-being, and as the need for global 
learning and understanding increases, so do the demands placed upon 
initiatives for the care and enrichment of our country’s youth. Over 
the years, the Wesley Education Center for Children and Families has 
consistently and effectively met these challenges, and its success is 
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a justifiable source of pride and a fine reflection not only on the 
organization itself but also on its astute leaders, on its hard-
working staff, and on the Cincinnati community; therefore be it

RESOLVED, That we, the members of the Senate of the 134th General 
Assembly of Ohio, in adopting this Resolution, congratulate the Wesley 
Education Center for Children and Families on its Centennial and 
extend best wishes for ongoing success; and be it further

RESOLVED, That the Clerk of the Senate transmit a duly 
authenticated copy of this Resolution to the Wesley Education Center 
for Children and Families.
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